REF:MD/163/2017/7
December 15, 2017

Madam Anyaa Vohiri

Executive Director

Environmental protection Agency (EPA)
5th Street, Sinkor

Monrovia, Liberia

RE: LETTER OF ATTESTATION ON BEHALF OF EURO LIBERIA LOGGING
COMPANY

Dear Madam Vohiri:

The Management of the Forestry Development Authority (FDA) extends
compliments and writes to inform you that the Management of Euro Liberia
Logging Company, Operator of FMC-F in Grand Gedeh and River Gee Counties,
has been unable to engage in logging activities since 2015 due to deplorable
road conditions between the concession area and the Port of Greenville.

As the 2017/2018 logging season commences, Euro Liberia Logging has to
submit Environmental Permit from EPA, a requirement that must be met before
an Annual Harvesting Certificate can be issued for the resumption of logging
activities in the contract area, FMC-F.

Our Management therefore officially issues this Letter of Attestation that Euro
Liberia Logging Company has not conducted any logging operations in the
contract area since 2015, a situation that has proven difficult to carry out
Environmental Audit in the contract area.

In view of the foregoing, we request that you provide any assistance to the
Management of Euro Liberia Logging Company that will enable them resume
A_logging activities during the 2017/2018 logging season.
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Please accept the sentiments of high esteem as we collaborate to ensure a
transparent and functional logging sector in Liberia.

Kind regards.

Sincerely yours,

%AAM//ZO
Darlington S. "l:uagben

Managing Director

Cc: DMD/Adm. & Finance
DMD/Operations
Euro Liberia Logging Company r/
TM/Commercial Forestry
NAO
File
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